Dear Parents and Guardians,

DMS picture day is Friday October 5th! Order forms were sent home with
students last week. If a student did not get an order form or misplaced his/hers,
additional copies are available in the main office. Please fill out order envelope
completely and have student bring it in to their homeroom teacher.

Be advised that all 8th grade students will take a class picture at 12:30pm that
day.



